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(608) 788-4000

October 28, 1982

In reply, please
refer to LAC-8677

DOCKET NO. 50-409

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Operating Reactors
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
LA CROSSE B0ILING WATER REACTOR (LACBWR)
PROVISIONAL OPERATING LICENSE N0. DPR-45
EMERGENCY RESPONSE FACILITIES

REFERENCE: (1) DPC Letter, Linder to Eisenhut, LAC-8630,
dated September 29, 1982

Gentlemen:

Reference 1 stated that the TSC/ EOF Data Transmission System would become
op! rational in October 1982, with several exceptions. Due to supplier delay
in sending needed equipment and inoperability of one of the new parts upon
testing, the system will not be operational in October 1982. DPC is working
to place the TSC/E0F Data Transmission System in service as soon as possible.

If there are any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

DAIRYLAND POWER C00PERA_TIVE

[4'4Y/jW |4
vFrank Linder, General Manager
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cc: J. G. Keppler, Regional Administrator, NRC-DR0 III

NRC Resident Inspector
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